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                    Skills for Learning, Learning for Life 

 

 
Class 1 

Austin, Declan, Finley and Isla 
Class 2 

Anais and Summer 
Class 3 

Harry and Jordon 
Class 4 

Evan and Olly  

 
 

20th Oct  Year 6 taster day at John Kyrle 

23rd Oct      School Disco  

 Infants 5.30-6.30pm 

                  Juniors 6.45-8pm 

24th Oct   Half term  

3rd Nov     Inset 

5th-11th Nov   Book Fair 

5th & 6th Nov   Parents’ Evenings 

11th Nov    Individual photographs 

15th Dec  Infant production 6pm 

16th Dec  Infant production 1.30pm 

   Junior production 6pm 

17th Dec  Junior production 1.30pm 

18th Dec  Christmas parties  

   Non-uniform day 

19th Dec   Carol Service @ Forest Church   

                        1.30pm 

19th Dec  End of term 

5th January  Children return 

 

 

 

    School News 
 
 Unfortunately we have been hit by a sickness 

bug this week with a cluster of children 

affected, particularly in Class 1.  We will 

reiterate to the children the need for regular 

hand washing and ask for your support with 

this at home.  If your child is affected, they 

should not return to school until 48 hours after 

the last bout of sickness. 

 Many congratulations to the children who 

competed in the local school’s cross country 

competition.  Three of our pupils were in the 

top 15 and will therefore race in the district 

finals next week.  Good luck! 

 A reminder that Monday 3rd November is an 

INSET day. 

 If you would like to receive a paper copy of 

the newsletter then please see Mrs Harris in 

the office. 

 Tickets are on sale in the office for the school 

disco for £1. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We still have 17 yellow data sheets 

outstanding!!!   Please check and amend 

if necessary before returning to school as 
soon as possible.  Thank you. 

Our school’s learning code: 

 

My teacher can teach and the children 

can learn if: 

 I listen carefully 

 I show respect 

 I try my hardest and don’t give up 

 I help others and share 

 I am in charge of my own learning 

 I am in charge of ME! 
 

 

 

A big THANK YOU to Mr 

Carpenter, Mr Coborn, Mrs Harris, Mr and Mrs 

Hudson and Mrs Lewis who gave up their time to 

help us paint the fence around the Class 1 outside 

area.  Unfortunately, we didn’t have helpers to 

tackle the car park as well.  We will have another 

working party after half term – do please try to 

help us; the more hands, the quicker the job and 

we all benefit from it! 


